
  

  

                               The John Kelly Scholarship 2025/2026  
  
  
  
Dear Member,  

The Board of Directors of RTÉ Credit Union is pleased to announce that the John Kelly Scholarship 
will conAnue for the year 2025/2026.  
  
RTÉ Credit Union will award four one-off scholarships of €1,500 each. The scholarships will be 
awarded on the basis of an open draw which will take place on the 17th of October 2025.  

The Scheme is open to all members of the credit union in good standing who hold an RTÉ Credit 
Union share account for a minimum of six months as at the date of the draw. You must have a 
minimum share holding of €25 and be a regular saver with RTÉ Credit Union.   
  
Applicants must be pursuing a course:  

➢ With a recognised third level educaAonal establishment  
➢ The course must be for a minimum duraAon of 1 year ahead  
➢ Appropriate documentary evidence must be provided to indicate the applicant has been 

accepted for the course and/or has paid the appropriate fee  
➢ A clear indicaAon of the qualificaAons to be awarded must outlined by the applicant  

Only one applicaAon per student is permiXed.  

ApplicaAon forms are available to download on our website www.rtecu.ie   
  

The closing date for receipt of completed applicaAons is Friday 3rd October 2025.  
  
Regards  

  

Patrick Kinsella  
Chairman  
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